
16 October, 2015. 

Jennifer and William Collie 

I.Ob4' 
\\ . , · lO 
:tt \b& 

RECEIVED 
1 9 .OCT 2015 

IPNRC 

Issue of Illegal Transport Service - UBER 

To whom it may concern, 

We write to express our opposition to the ILLEGAL TRANSPORT SERVICE 
known as UBER. 

We ennifer and William Collie, are owners of a Maxi-Taxi Licence -
Before purchasing this Licence, we did our 

research to justifiy us making this Investment. 

We then proceeded through the time and cost of meeting government 
requirements and taxes during purchase process. 

We borrowed a considerable amount of money to make this educated 
decision. We paid this large amount to you, our Government in order to 
have the right to own a licence. 

Is that all for nothing? Where are the Government legal requirements 
now pertaining to UBER? 

It just so happens that our disabled son is in a wheelchair and we know 
first hand the value and integrity of a licenced, government backed, 
reliable transport option for disabled people. Who in government is 
going to protect the vulnerable in society?. The Maxi Taxi Service is the 
only transport option for many. This Service needs to be regulated so 
that it is a safe, guaranteed service for the disabled. 

Why did our Government not contact us, the Licence Holders to inform us 
that UBER would be allowed to operate as it pleases? You were happy to 
enforce laws upon us when we proceeded through the proper channels to 
obtain a Licence. 

Why are there no laws for UBER? 

What actions are you taking to STOP the ILLEGAL TRANSPORT SERVICE 
known as UBER? 



Will we be compensated by the government for the loss of value of our 
investment in a Taxi Licence? 

Thank you in anticipation of hearing from you. 

Yours faithfully, 

Jennifer Collie William Collie 
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